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ENTERING INTO OF A PROCUREMENT AGREEMENT IN RESPECT 
OF DEVELOPMENT OF SOFTWARE SOLUTIONS

This announcement is made by the board (the “Board”) of directors (“Directors”) of 
Duiba Group Limited (the “Company”, and together with its subsidiaries, the “Group”) 
on a voluntary basis to inform its shareholders and potential investors of the latest business 
development of the Group.

Recently, Hangzhou Duiba Network Technology Co. Ltd. (杭州兌吧網絡科技有限公司) 
(“Hangzhou Duiba”), a wholly-owned subsidiary of the Company, entered into a procurement 
agreement in respect of development of software solutions (the “Procurement Agreement”) 
with China Unionpay Co., Ltd. (中國銀聯股份有限公司) (“China Unionpay”), pursuant 
to which Hangzhou Duiba shall provide user management SaaS services to China Unionpay 
which promote and transform online traffic of target customers through an interactive platform 
to stimulate and promote online business.

In view of the accumulated experience and technical advantages of the Group in the user 
management SaaS field, the Board is confident in the long-term prospects of the user 
management SaaS business of the Group.
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